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12th January 1993

Dear Dedler

Computersfor Schools Promotion

Acorn has again been successful in negotiating with Tesco, a ‘Computers for Schools"
promotion for 1993 which is due to run during the Spring and early Summer. Full details to
follow in due course.

Multiscan Monitors

As you are aware, Acorn encountered an unexpected demand for the Multiscan Monitor,
AKF18, in the run up to Christmas 1992. Further deliveries of this product are expected at the
end of this month. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Pocket Book Peripherals

The above peripherals will be available this month. Please ensure that you have sufficient
order cover to ensure allocation of product.

Yours faithfully

Tracy Bottomley
Tele-Sales Supervisor

Acorne
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